
 

 

 
 
 

Medford School Board Meeting 
December 19, 2016 

Medford Elementary School – Mr. Ristau 
 

 
 
 
 

Reading Curriculum Search 
The reading committee met with Kathy Hartman on December 14th to begin our reading curriculum search.  The 
primary focus is compare/contrast current curriculum with potential curriculum and how they meet the MN Math 
Standards 

 
Giving tree/Donations 
5th grade donated approximately $700.00 
6th grade donated approximately $1,000  
K-6 students also raised over $500 for families in need 

 
Student Council community Service 
The Medford Elementary Student Council sang Christmas songs at the Medford manor on December 12th as a 
community service project. 
 

Technology Site Visits 
Mrs. Kellen and Mr. Shipway continue to research and explore elementary technology programs in southern 
Minnesota.  On December 19th, the pair visited two elementary buildings in Austin where they have robotic teams. 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Community Education 
 
*K-2 basketball began December 10th.  We have nearly 50 kids participating! 
 
*Tiger Club numbers  
A.M=21 
P.M=37 
 

 
 


